
 

 

 

 

7th November 2022 

FAO: Key Stage 4 only  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Key Stage 4 Curriculum information evening – Tuesday 22nd November 4.30pm 

Now that the pupils are settled back into school we would like take the opportunity for our parents 

and carers to come into school and meet with curriculum teams.  

This half term we’re inviting Key Stage 4 (Years 10 and 11) Parents and Carers to join us. The aim of 
the meeting is to share information and discuss the Key Stage 4 curriculum and external 
examinations.  
 
The meeting will take place on Tuesday 22nd November in the main hall, starting at 4.30pm and 
finish at 5.30pm. Please use the side entrance to the main school hall.  
 
If you wish to attend the meeting please fill in the form below and return to your pupil’s form tutor 

by FRIDAY 18th November. Alternatively please email your child’s Class Teacher with the information. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Liz Wynne 

Deputy Head (Quality of Education) 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Key Stage 4 Curriculum information evening  

 

Name   …………………………………………………….…. 

Name of Pupil  ………………………………………………………..  Form ……………….. 

Please circle 

I will / will not be attending the meeting the meeting Tuesday 22nd November 4.30pm 


